
Join us to talk about the future of the 
transportation system. We need your input  
to define transportation needs now and  
into the future.

The Maricopa Association of Governments (MAG) 
is leading the Superstition Vistas Multimodal 
Transportation Planning Study to develop a near-
term (2030) and long-term (2050) transportation 
network  for the efficient movement of people 
and goods. The transportation planning study will 
provide local jurisdictions the information, tools, 
and community input needed for developing a 
multimodal transportation network that meets 
current needs and those of future generations, as 
well as plans for growth and development.

These agencies have come together to create a coordinated vision for the future:

Attend the Virtual Community Meeting for the Superstition Vistas 
Multimodal Transportation Planning Study

When: �Thursday, June 1, 2023 at 6 p.m.

Register for Zoom Meeting: � 
https://bit.ly/440fmd4

Visit the Project Website:  
https://azmag.gov/svmtps

	 City of Apache Junction
	 City of Mesa
	 Gila River Indian Community
	 Town of Florence

	 Town of Queen Creek
	 Arizona State Land Department
	 Arizona Department of Transportation
	 Pinal County

We look forward to your input. Come learn more about the study at the Virtual Community Meeting and share your 
thoughts on issues, concerns, and needs for the future of transportation in the study area. We welcome you to visit 
the project website and complete an online survey at https://azmag.gov/svmtps. The online survey will be 
available between June 1 and June 15, 2023.

Pursuant to Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), MAG does not discriminate on the basis of disability in admissions to or participation in its public 
meetings. Persons with a disability may request a reasonable accommodation, such as a sign language interpreter, by contacting the MAG office. Requests should be 
made as early as possible to allow time to arrange the accommodation.
MAG works to ensure full compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Civil Rights Restoration Act of 1987, Executive  
Order 12898 on Environmental Justice, and related authorities and regulations in all programs and activities. See our full TitleVI Notice 
to the Public for more information. If you have any questions regarding the meeting, please contact MAG at (602) 254-6300.
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